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Dear Friend, 
As you may or may not know, on February 8, 2017 the community lost one of our own. Justin Rose passed away from injuries he 
sustained in an automobile accident. Many people were left brokenhearted. We, as his friends, are here to honor his memory…and 
year after year, we are going to do just that! What better way to honor Justin, than by hosting a Cattle Show?! Justin loved being in the 
barn surrounded by his show family.  

With that, we are excited and pleased to announce that the 6thth Annual Justin Rose “Hold My Heifer” Memorial Cattle Show will be 
held September 3rd and 4th, 2022 at the Appalachian Fairgrounds in Gray, TN. 

Aside from the cattle show we have several fun activities planned! Our goal is to…bring friends and family together, honor Justin’s 
memory, keep children interested in showing, to have fun, to fellowship with the community, and to continue what Justin started.  

Of course, none of this would be possible without the generous support from our community!  

You are needed!!  

We need your help to make this happen! We are in need of auction items to be auctioned off at the event! We will be hosting a silent 
auction as well as a live auction after the show. All monies raised from these auctions go directly to the Justin Rose Memorial 
Scholarship Fund. Last year we were able to give out 3 scholarships to very deserving showmen. We have included a request form, in 
hopes that your business would generously donate an item or items that can be auctioned off.  In the past we have received items 
such as clothing, home décor, baked goods, flower arrangements, weekend cabin stays, jewelry, toy tractors and gift cards. These 
items are very valuable in making this event happen. If your business is able to help, you will be recognized at our event in several 
ways to publicize your support.  

We hope that we can count on you to help us honor such an amazing young man! 

If you or your business is willing to donate, please fill out the enclosed form and return to us.  

We thank you so much for your consideration or your continued support!  

Sincerely, 

Betsy Hartman  
Justin Rose Memorial Event Coordinator 

 
  Any questions or concerns may be directed to justinrosememorial@gmail.com 
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